
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   January 29, 2004 
Mr. Hani Shafai 
Dream Design International 
528 Kansas City Street, Suite 4 
Rapid City, SD 57701 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
Public Works Department 

300 Sixth Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724 

Telephone:  (605) 394-4154     FAX:  (605) 394-6636 

No. PW021004-11 
RE:  REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
    East Anamosa Water Main Extension 
    PROJECT NO.  W04-1370 

 
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
The City of Rapid City proposes to construct a water main adjacent to E.Anamosa Street 
extending from near Turbine Drive to Elk Vale Road.   The construction shall include 
approximately 500 lineal feet of 16 inch Water Main and surface restoration.   Portions of the 
work will be constructed within both the E.Anamosa and the Elk Vale Road right of ways in 
order to provide necessary looping of the system in conjunction with Developer water main 
projects in the area.     This project will improve the regional water flow capacity and pressure 
for Rushmore Business park expansions, school additions, and existing commercial and 
industrial uses in the area.    
 
The project currently has a total budget of $ 60,000.00, including design and construction.  
Funding for the project is from the Water Enterprise Fund.    It is anticipated that design and 
construction will occur in 2004.   Coordination with DOT will be required for both design and 
construction. 
 
Design criteria for the project shall include the “City of Rapid City Standard Specifications, 
2002 Edition”;  “Recommended Standards for Water Works” (Ten State Standards, latest 
edition);  and “Design Criteria Manual for Water Distribution Systems and Sanitary Sewer 
Collection Systems for the City of Rapid City” (Draft).    
 
Please submit a consultant services proposal for review by February 11, 2003 if you are 
interested in this work.   Services shall include surveying, control staking, plans and 
specifications preparation, cost estimate, and bid tab for use by City to let, award, and manage 
the project.  Feel free to contact myself or Dave LaFrance, Project Manager,  if you have 
questions or wish to schedule a meeting to discuss this project with City Staff. 
  
Sincerely, 
CITY OF RAPID CITY 
Dan Coon 
Acting Engineering Division Manager 
 
Cc:        File 
 Ted Vore, Acting Public Works Director 
 D.LaFrance, Project Manager 

 


